Consell explores all possible legal avenues to ensure seasonal services on Formentera beaches

The Consell de Formentera has contracted an expert professor in administrative law at the
University of the Balearic Islands to draft a legal report exploring all possible ways to guarantee
seasonal services on the island's beaches. The Consell de Formentera's priority is to offer this
service as soon as possible. Amid the large number of appeals currently being filed concerning
public tender of beach service contracts, as well as two administrative disputes filed last week,
the Consell requests this legal report as a legal guarantee to exhaust all options to offer the
service this season.

Further, the Consell highlights the work of the administration's technical staff as well as their
independence and commitment throughout the process, which is being carried out with rigour
and in line with current legislation. External legal counsel has also been requested to expedite
the process and to respond to allegations and appeals.

15 May 2022
Communications Office
Consell de Formentera




